
Dear TWKSF Member,

I am proud to announce that the 7th TWKSF World Kuo Shu Championships will be held in Rome, Italy
from May 13-15, 2022. I am writing this letter to personally invite you to attend this prestigious event
as the representative from your country.

The mission of the TWKSF is to develop and promote traditional Kuo Shu and its physical, mental, and
ethical benefits; to create unity, friendship, harmony, and peace through Kuo Shu across international
boundaries; to elevate the public opinion of the Chinese Martial Arts to one of a first class sport
through organization of consistent first class events. The 7th TWKSF World Kuo Shu Tournament will
bring together the best martial artists from around the world to help to accomplish our mission.

Included with the letter is tournament information provided by the Italian Kuo Shu Federation, who
will be hosting the event. Please take a look at all of the information in your packet as soon as possible.
In order for the organizing committee to make proper arrangements, they need a formal confirmation
of attendance or non-attendance.

You can always find additional information on the tournament on our TWKSF website:
http://twksf.org/tournaments/next-tournament/

I look forward to hopefully seeing you and your country’s competitors at the 7th TWKSF World
Tournament in May, 2022.

Sincerely,

Grandmaster S.L. Martin

TWKSF President
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